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From: Robt Mathena [mailto:robtmathena@gmail.com] 
Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 7:07 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Elimination of the Lllt License
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“The elimination of the LLLT license, which was created to address access to justice across income and
race, is a step backward in this critical work. It is not the time for closing the doors to justice but, instead,
for opening them wider.”  I support the words of former Chief Justice Barbara Madsen.  It is time to
continue/expand legal support for those who cannot access an attorney for financial reasons or do not have
access to one for other reasons. 

Robert Mathena
127 S 47th St
Mount Vernon, WA 98274
robtmathena@gmail.com
425.287.9735
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